The Woodcrest Villager

OCTOBER, 2019

"O HUSHED OCTOBER MORNING MILD

THY LEAVES HAVE RIPENED TO THE FALL;

TOMORROWS WIND, IF IT BE WILD,

SHOULD WASTE THEM ALL"

> **OCTOBER** -ROBERT FROST



"And heeeerrrreeee they are!"

Remember the quirky fun of network gameshows? The innocent silliness of "The Dating Game has taken on a nostalgic quality and so we're bringing it back! Come see what bachelor

number one thinks is the perfect date,



what bachenumber lorette three thinks of as the most romantic

written. song ever Three lucky, well-

matched pairs will enjoy dinner together in the private dinning room compliments of

Woodcrest. Ioin us for the Dating Game Extravaganza on October 15th in the Community Room!

Homeschoolers Come

This time of year, kids are all going back to school and getting involved with fun projects. It's the same for kids who are homeschooled. Our com- with the people of healthy population

to Woodcrest!

of kids get their education outside of the school districts. It's important that these kids stay involved munity is home to a our lovely town. Cin- the Community Room! dy Johnson agrees

and so we've invited Cindy to help lead a few fun theatre games between a group of the kids and our residents! We'll have an Ice cream social, play some light-hearted games. Join us on 10/1 in

PAGE 2



"The future belongs to those who believe in

the beauty of

dreams."

-Eleanor

Roosevelt

Last Month in Review

September was short and sweet and we made the most of it! We took lots of Joy rides to see the changing colors, and to visit the One-room School house in Andover. We took in the lovely view on a beautiful train ride. We enjoyed

music by Buddy
Sanborn, Paul Hubert, Terry Richards, Jen Giles and
The Troubadours!
We heard interesting talks about
Mt. Washington,
Jane Tracy and a
female landscaping
pioneer. We also

had an opportunity to share artwork that is special to us at the "Our Treasures" exhibit. We took time to share our "Life Stories" in a group led by Nicolette Asselin. It's been a gratifying change of season!

Welcome New Resident Peter Guest!

This month, we are pleased to welcome a new resident to our house! Peter Guest comes to us bringing his guitar and ready to play! We look forward to having another friend to get to know and musician to join in the with!





It's That Time Again!

Believe it or not, it's rolled around again, flu season!
The Nursing staff would like to strongly encour-

age everyone to come have a flu shot during our annual flu clinic. This is a no cost event for resi-

dents and staff. The High Dose Flu Vaccination will be given on Friday, 10/10 from 9:30-11:30 am in the Community Room.

Save the Date

October is going to be a whirlwind of activity so hold on to your hats!

10/1-Homeschoolers play Theatre games

10/3- Bob Rutherford Concert

10/7-Oktoberfest with Gerry Grimo Performs

10/8-Fall Foliage Ride

10/9 Apple-picking trip to Gould Farm

10/10-Art Opening Ruth Reed's Fiber Art

10/10-Flu Clinic

10/14-Will Ogmundson Piano Concert

10/15-The Dating Game Extravaganza!

10/17— Richard King Performs

10/22-Bill Parker Concert

10/24- A.I.L. "England's Romantic Poets"

10/31-Trick or Treaters



Well, it's October and that means lots of seasonal fun to look forward to! First, let's celebrate the German way with Bratwurst, beer and accordion music. Gerry Grimo is our go-to guy for a

good German Polka and he'll be back, on 10/7, first playing in Courtyard and coming up to join the Oktoberfest celebration on the back deck. Festivities begin at 4pm so get out the lederhosen raise a glass!

Speaking of festivities.

Halloween will be upon on us, with all the little ghost and ghouls coming out trick -or-treating! Come see all the costumed kids and help pass out candy from 5-8pm on 10/31!

Farmers Almanac Predicts:

This Winter will be milder than normal, with above-normal precipitation and near- or below-normal snowfall. The coldest periods will be in early to mid-January, late January, and early February. The snowiest periods will be in mid-November, mid- to late December, and early and late January. October will be warmer and rainier than normal, with a tropical storm threat in mid-October. We shall see!

A Very Happy Bírthday to Alan Johnson 10/3 Dawn Rích 10/12







And Also; Groucho Marx – 10/2/1890 Desmond Tutu – 10/7/ 1931 Eleanor Roosevelt – 10/11/1884 Lee Iacocca – 10/15/1924 Evel Knievel – 10/17/1938 Mickey Mantle – 10/20/1931 Dizzy Gillespie –

10/21/1917



Already?

It may seem early, but we are planning our

Holiday Gala for Friday, December 6th, from 6~9pm We'll be making merry with dancing, cocktails and fabulous food! Invite up to four guest and we'll mail them formal invitations on your behalf. Give Vicky your list by the end of

October!